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The 2009 Seminar with 100 research projects (in 
all fields), mainly consisting of the domestic 

grant awarded studies whose research period was 
completed in March this year, was held on July 15 
at Hotel Grand Hill Ichigaya, located near Ichigaya 
Station. Numerous people, including the researchers 
from the projects now receiving grants, the selection 
committee members of the Asahi Glass Foundation 
and honorable guests participated throughout the day.

After the opening address by Chairman Hiromichi 
Seya, Prof Takashi Miyajima (Hosei University), 

the chairman of the selection committee brief ly 
explained the purposes of the Seminar, which 
was followed by presentations of each research 
accomplishment made 
in the form of a three-
minute speech and 
posters outlining each 
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research project.

This year, presentations were not only on projects 
whose grant period is complete, but projects 

receiving large grants that have progressed for more 
than a year also gave presentations on their interim 
results.

Against the backdrop of the posters on display, 
specialists from different fields of research 

exchanged opinions, making it a very meaningful 
occasion for them.

After the presentations, a party was held at the 
same venue, with all the participants mingling.

In this report, Asahi Glass Foundation would like to 
express its gratitude once again to the participants 

and ever yone in
volved in the opera
tions of the meeting.
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